
     

Dear Veteran, 

Thank you for keeping our country safe that there are  

no guns, bombs, and machine guns. Thank you for  

fighting for peace and freedom.  

We watched a clip called, “A Poppy is to  Remember.  

and it seemd to be very scary to be in war.  We read a  

book called, “In Flanders Fields.”  We had to sang, “What  

A Wonderful  World,” by Louis  Armstrong at the  

Remembrance Day  Ceremony.  My brother was in black  

light drama when  all the lights in the gym were off.    

Everything else the poppy, cross, and doves glowed  

in the black light.  The Grade Five sang, “It’s a Pittance of  

Time.”  John McCrae wrote, “In Flanders Fields because  

his friend died in war.  I feel sorry for all the brave soldiers  

who died in war. After we read the story called, “A Poppy  

is to Remember,” we learned that we wear a poppy to                                                                                                                                                      

remember the brave soldiers who died in war.  

I think it would be scary to fight in war. 

         Yours Truly, 

         Jacob  


